
Greetings fellow FCAA members! 
  
Once again its time of our FCAA Members show and also a good time for you to volunteer 
and support our organization. I'm the Chair again for this year's members show and want to 
share a couple things with you about the show. The Delaplaine has asked each person to 
give $5.00 dollars in support of them for supplying the refreshments for the show. This was 
done in years past and they do a great job in providing and serving food items during the 
artists reception. This will be on top of the your yearly dues ($30.00) that will be collected 
at the time your art work is dropped off.  Also keep in mind that your art work must come 
ready to hang with "screw eye" or "D-rings" and hanging wire. PLEASE NO SAW TOOTH 
HANGERS OR FRAMES WITH TABLE STAND ATTACHED TO THE BACK, ELSE THEY 
WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED FOR HANGING.  This is a requirement by the Delaplaine so 
we must enforce it. Sorry! 
  
Drop-off of art work is Thursday, December 18th, 10:00 Am - 2:00 Pm and 
Saturday December 20th, 10:00 Am - 2:00 Pm.  
  
Pick-up of art work is  Sunday,  January 25th, 10:00 am - 2:00 Pm and Monday 
January 26th, 10:00 Am - 2:00 Pm.  
  
Each member may exhibit one piece of artwork in the exhibit. However, if a members has 
volunteered in some way for FCAA in 2014, that member may exhibit two pieces of art. 
Volunteering would include: serving on the board, providing refreshments at a meeting, 
hosting the picnic, serving on any committee, attending 2 or more meetings and etc.. I still 
have some slots that will are open for volunteers that will allow you to qualify to submit two 
pieces of art.  Let me know ASAP what slots are good for you..  
  
Only a limited numbers slots are available for the "DROP-OFF OF ART WORK" 
they are;  
  
Saturday, 12/20 - 10:am - Noon 
  
Saturday 12/20 - Noon - 2:  pm   
  
  
A few slots are also available for the PICK-UP of ART WORK they are;  
  
Sunday January 25th - Noon - 2:  Pm 
  
Monday January 26th - 10:Am - Noon 
  
Monday January 26th - Noon - 2:pm 
  
Please get back to me soon (artman3601@msn.Com) with your selections as they will fill up 
fast and you may miss the opportunity to hang two pieces. 
  
  
One more note for all members...  Don't forget to come to the FCAA Holiday 
Party on Monday December 8th.  Check the newsletter for the time and details.  
  
Best Regards, 
Show  Chair 
Glenn Souders 


